NOTICE
Request for Sealed Bank Depository Proposals

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that proposals will be received by the Port Isabel-San
Benito Navigation District of Cameron County, Texas from any bank, banking
corporation, association, or individual banker, regularly doing business within the
territorial limits of the Port Isabel-San Benito Navigation District of Cameron County,
Texas, desiring to be selected as Depository of the funds of said District for the period
from April 2, 2025, through April 1, 2030.

All bids must be sealed and delivered to the Chairman of the Board of Navigation and
Canal Commissioners c/o Port Director of said District, at the Administrative Office of
the District located at 250 Industrial Drive, Port Isabel, Texas by 4:00 P.M. on February
20, 2025, at which time they will be opened at the regularly scheduled public
meeting. All bids must be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope “Bank
Depository Proposals”. ’

Said bids must comply with the requirements set out in the Requirements for Bank
Depository Proposal which may be obtained at the office of the Port Director, or via
email at Administration@pisbnd.com .

THE RIGHT IS HEREBY RESERVED by the Board of Commissioners of said District
to reject any and all bids.

Victor Barrera:
Chairman of the Board of Directors




